
To:  Maria Alvarez, Sr. Oil & Gas Planner, Energy & Environment 
 City of Aurora 
 
RE:  PLAT - 1833484 - ASPEN SOUTH LATERAL - SITE PLAN AMENDMENT #15 CONNECTS 
 
Our engineer has reviewed this plat and their comments are: Lumen has RESERVATIONS of utilities east 
of Monahan from 48th to 56th. If developer has any digging, they need to do locates (811) and let Lumen 
know if any issues. 
 
See in yellow. BLUE are Fiber lines If you require signatures or have any further questions, please 
contact the engineer at Dennis.Odell@lumen.com to schedule.  
 
Thank you!  
 
Dennis O'Dell | Wire Center Engineer & OSP Eng. @ Lumen 
970-290-7037 
dennis.odell@lumen.com  
5325 ZUNI ST DENVER CO 80221 
www.MOUNTAINLTD.com   
 
Lumen Plat Review platreview@lumen.com 
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